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 General Order # 1,044                                                                     March 2019
                           DATE:     Friday, March 15th, 2019
                   LOCATION:     Wakefield Public Safety Building




           1 Union Street Wakefield

                     TIME:            2000 Hours
                    PROGRAM:  Northern Massachusetts and New Hampshire recent fires and
                                          major fires of the past, presented by Member and Salem NH 
                                          Fire Alarm Operator Jay Heath. 
February Meeting

The February meeting was a presentation by Lawrence Fire Chief Brian Moriarty on the Merrimac Valley Columbia Gas Incident. This was the first presentation of his show and gave everyone an idea of the amount of mutual aid response required and extensive use of the incident command system to bring the situation under control. The program was thoroughly enjoyed by members and guests,
Guest Speaker

Our speaker for March will be Member and Salem, NH Fire Alarm Operator Jay Heath. Jay has been a professional photographer for over 30 years. His program will include recent fires, along with major fires of the past in Massachusetts and New Hampshire like the Malden Mills Complex, and Suncook Leathers Mill to name a couple as well as photos from riding along with FDNY Ladder 120. All members are urged to attend.
Membership

Member Frank San Severino is on the mend after another operation on his leg and foot. We wish him a speedy recovery.
Bus Trip
Tickets for the bus trip to Springfield on Saturday June 1st, are on sale at this month’s meeting. Ticket price is $35.00 per person and includes lunch and refreshments. Full information on the itinerary is in the Line Box. See the Treasurer to sign up.
Condolences 

Are extended to Members Joseph Carritte on the passing of his mother-in-law and to Ken Beliveau on the passing of his mother. May their souls rest in peace.

Weather Cancellation

It’s that time of year again, the leaves have fallen, the days are shorter, and soon the first snow fall will occur, fouling up the meeting nights! The meeting cancellation will be broadcast over Citywide Radio, Facebook, along with e-mails being sent out.  After all it is winter in New England! Let’s all hope it’s an easy winter.

IFBA

A reminder that the IFBA Convention is being held in Montreal this year in June. If you are going please check the IFBA package we sent out for registration information, or visit the IFBA Website. Remember to check the expiration date on your passport!
                                   March Meeting-Friday Night the 15th in Wakefield.
By Order of the President                                                             Newsletter Editor

Frank Barry                                                                                 Frank San Severino
